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14th June 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Staffing Update 

We are rapidly heading towards the end of the school year, and we are now in the position to share some of the 

teaching staff changes for September 2024. 

I would firstly like to share the wonderful news that Miss Morrison is expecting a baby and at the end of the 

Summer Term she will be going on maternity leave. We know that everyone will congratulate Miss Morrison and 

wish her lots of luck for the next few months ahead. We are pleased to announce that Miss Knight will be joining 

Dunswell Academy to lead the EYFS class whilst Miss Morrison is away from school. We hope that Miss Knight 

will be able to join us in school over the next few weeks for some of the key transition events. 

I would also like to share that after a year at Dunswell, Miss Parker is leaving to begin another role away from 

the teaching profession. Miss Parker has been a very loyal team member and undertaken great work with the 

children in Class Two. She will be missed here at Dunswell Academy and I’m sure that you will all wish Miss 

Parker well in her future ventures. 

I am very pleased to announce that we will have a new teacher in school, Mr Jackson, who will join us from 

September. Again, we hope that Mr Jackson will be able to join us in school over the next few weeks to 

undertake some transition work allowing him to get to know the children and school in preparation for September.  

We felt it was important to let you know about these arrangements. We will write with final class teacher details 

later in the term. 

Thank you for your continued support now and into the future. 

Yours sincerely 

      

Alison Oxtoby     Catherine Burrell 

Executive Head Teacher   Head of School 

 

 

All school letters, news and events calendar can be found on the school’s website: www.dunswellacademy.co.uk 
 


